
From: Gene.Pharr@arfb.com
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Comment on C&H Hog Farm - Mount Judea, AR
Date: Friday, July 10, 2015 1:50:25 PM

I completely support the application to add pond liners in waste storage
ponds 1&2 and add a methane flare system and cover to waste storage pond 1.

Sent from my iPad
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